
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF WINDSOR 

NEIGHBORHOOD ASSISTANCE ACT (NAA) 
TAX CREDIT PROGRAM 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Council of the Town of Windsor, 
Connecticut will hold a VIRTUAL and in-person public hearing at the town hall in the 
Council Chambers at 7:20 p.m., on Monday, June 5, 2023 to receive public comment on 
applications for participation in the State of Connecticut’s Neighborhood Assistance Act 
(NAA) Tax Credit Program.  Copies of the applications which were received are 
available for review online at: https://townofwindsorct.com/community-
development/neighborhood-assistance-act/.  Questions may be directed to Flavia Rey de 
Castro, Community Development Specialist, at 860-285-1985.   
 

Information on how to attend the Zoom meeting via phone or computer will be 
included on the Town Council agenda. Please go to www.townofwindsorct.com, click on 
the ‘virtual meeting info’ button found on the front page and select Town Council 
meeting for June 5, 2023. The agenda will be posted 24 hours prior to the meeting. 
 
WINDSOR TOWN COUNCIL 
By: Peter Souza, Town Manager 
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